
MESSAGE FROM MR OLNEY 

HEAD OF SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

It has been a busy and productive first half term at Bure Valley. We have been 

able to welcome the vast majority of our parents in to school, have  

participated in some fabulous events and have worked hard to get the new 

academic year off to a positive start. 

 

We have also welcomed a new year group to our school alongside a number 

of new children and families.  

 

I hope you all feel settled and satisfied with the education we are providing 

your children. We continue to seek your feedback and really appreciate your 

support.  Please continue to work in partnership with us across the autumn term 

and into 2024. 

 

Have a good half term break. 
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BVS FORTNIGHTLY 
For tn ight l y  news update f rom Bure Val ley School  

   ATTENDANCE WATCH 
 

Our target school attendance figure is 97.2%. 

Our current figure is… 95.8% 

Our class of the week is:  FRANCE with 98% 
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NEWS   

SHOE BOX APPEAL 2023  
 

In conjunction with Aylsham Girl Guides (who are based at Bure Valley) and 

Blythswood Care we are once again promoting the Shoe Box Appeal.  

 

Since 1993, Blythswood have sent more than 2.5 million boxes – each one  

different, each one personal, each one an expression of your care and  

kindness towards a stranger in need. 

 

The individually wrapped shoe boxes you fill will contain small, practical items 

such as toiletries, stationery, and clothing, they are then distributed to schools, 

hospitals, orphanages and care homes, and to households in very low-income 

communities. Many have gone to people affected by the war in Ukraine. 

 

If you and your child(ren) would like to wrap a shoe box and fill it with some 

simple gifts, please click on the link and take a close look at the check list and 

follow the instructions: https://blythswood.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/

ShoeBox_leaflet_2023.pdf 

 

The school will act as a collection point, please bring your shoe box to the 

school office, where you will see our display. The deadline for completion is  

Friday 3 November. Thank you for your kindness and generosity. Your gift truly 

makes a difference. 

 

FOOD BANK COLLECTION 

 

Thank you to everyone 

who has contributed to our 

Harvest Festival collection 

for the North Norfolk Food 

bank. 

 

We have extended the  

collection until the end of 

this half term.  Any further 

contributions can be left in 

reception. 

 

Thank you. 

https://blythswood.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/ShoeBox_leaflet_2023.pdf
https://blythswood.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/ShoeBox_leaflet_2023.pdf
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ATTENDANCE 

 
As we now move towards the last week of this half term, we continue to monitor  

attendance closely across our school. We do so because we have to, and we have to,  

because research highlights the positive relationship between good school attendance, 

good attainment and positive life outcomes. 

 

These graphs taken from FFT education data lab show that attainment  

declines as absence increases.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We recognise that absence may be a contributory factor to low attainment, but it may not 

be the only reason why some children achieve lower outcomes at the end of Key Stage 2 or 

as they progress on to high school. We also recognise that pupil attendance is complex and 

that for some families and individuals there are a multitude of reasons why their school  

attendance percentage is lower than we would like.   

 

This message is not a moan or warning, it simply outlines why we place so much importance 

on children attending school and why we must continue to work in partnership for the  

benefit of our children. Not because we want them to score highly in a national test, but  

because we want to give them the best possible life chances moving forward.  



NEWS   

www.burevalleyschool.org.uk  Care | Creativity | Challenge 

FAMILY LEARNING DAY 

We had a great Family Learning afternoon this week making some amazing 

Christmas cards. They will now be heading to AHS for printing and we hope to 

send proofs home after the half term break. You will then be able to place 

your orders via Parentpay. 
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